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September 14, 2022


Dear Choral Parents,


Welcome from the Langley Choral Guild! We have a very exciting year ahead of us as we 
welcome our new Director, Mrs. Caroline Player! I have also had the pleasure of welcoming the 
choir students with donuts earlier this month. The energy the students bring to choir inspires 
me to make this the best year for them. On Friday the 16th, we will treat them to an ice cream 
social right after school. The Guild is committed to supporting Langley Chorus to ensure 
students have fun, grow musically and thrive.


If you are not familiar with the Guild, we are a 501(c)(3) organization of parent volunteers that 
proudly provides administrative, creative, and financial support to the award-winning Langley 
Choral Program. There are many volunteer opportunities to support this wonderful group of 
singers.  Please take the time to read the attached Membership form to learn more about the 
Choral Guild and how you can get involved. The three big events every year are the 
Renaissance Feaste, Spring Trip, and Spring Show. They all require help from parent volunteers 
to make them successful.  


We have many vacant positions for this year, so please consider taking on a role to help. Your 
involvement is critical to the success of the Langley choral program especially this year as we 
aspire to return to our traditional choir experiences.


We strongly encourage all families to join the Choral Guild for $40 and we welcome all 
additional financial contributions to support the choral program. Your donations are tax 
deductible and form much of our working capital. Many companies match donations, so 
please check if yours does. We rely heavily on donations to fund our programs and support our 
choral students.


The Langley Chorus website, www.langleychorus.com, is your source for information about the 
Langley Choral program. To ensure you receive important messages throughout the year, 
please subscribe to the email list on the website (see the attached Newsletter and Directory 
form for instructions.)  


Please reach out if you have any questions or want more information. The Langley Choral Guild 
Executive Board is excited to work together to make this a phenomenal year for our students.

We look forward to a fantastic year of performances from our choral students!


Sincerely,


Juliana Amspaugh

President

2022-23 Langley Choral Guild



